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Myself, Kirsteen Campbell & Claire Clark, all of the North Highland Women’s 
Wellness Hub were due to meet with Mr Humza Yousaf and Ms Maree Todd on the 
28th of November 2022. This meeting was cancelled on the 24th November 2022  

A rescheduled date of the 9th January 2023 was set and agreed. As of 5pm today 
(06.01.23), that meeting has been cancelled by Mr Humza Yousaf.  

Women’s Health in the Highlands is seemingly a very easy issue to drop at the last 
minute.  
 
All three of us volunteer our time and hold down full time jobs, fitting in the hub work 
around them. The inconsiderate actions of the Cab. Sec and his team speak 
volumes.  

I feel this lack of commitment of a single hour of time to hear our ongoing concerns 
and the hard work we have put in over the last few months to create positive change 
in Caithness and Sutherland is relevant to the committee. 

I look forward to watching the committee meeting on the 17th and thank you for your 
time.  


